

# $\underline{\mathbf{D}}\,\dot{\mathbf{E}}\,\,\mathbf{THI}\,\,\mathbf{GI}\,\ddot{\mathbf{U}}\,\mathbf{A}\,\,\mathbf{HQC}\,\,\mathbf{K}\,\dot{\mathbf{I}}\,\,\mathbf{2}\,\,\mathbf{L}\,\dot{\mathbf{O}}\,\mathbf{P}\,\,\mathbf{10}\,\,\mathbf{N}\,\dot{\mathbf{A}}\,\mathbf{M}\,\,\mathbf{HQC}\,\,\mathbf{2020}\,\mathbf{-2021}$

## MÔN TIẾNG ANH

## ĐÈ SỐ 1

Cho	ose the word w	hose underlined pa	rt is pronounced di	fferently.
1:	A. <u>e</u> liminate	B. <u>e</u> quality	C. educator	D. encourage
2:	A. income	B. <u>c</u> ouple	C. <u>c</u> eremony	D. <u>c</u> ulture
3.	A. force	B. explore	C. solidarity	D. perform
4.	A. <u>h</u> ealthy	B. <u>h</u> onest	C. <u>h</u> eal	D. <u>h</u> andle
5.	A. necessary	B. approach	C. language	D. tolerance
Use	the given word	ls to make the mean	ingful sentences.	
	-	rence / boys /girls.		
2: 0	Gender differenc	es/ cannot/ prevent /	person /from /do/ jol	b.
-3	<b>&gt;</b>			
3: S	She / sing /more	beautifully/ she/ play	// piano.	
-	<b>&gt;</b>			
4: n	ewly-wedded c	ouple/ plan /spend /h	oneymoon/Italy/last	week.
-	<b>&gt;</b>			
Con	aplete the sente	ences, beginning as s	shown, so that the n	neaning stays the same
1. M	Iy wallet contain	ned over 100 pounds.	It was found in the	street by a schoolboy.
<b>→</b> N	/Iy wallet,			
2. I	suddenly remen	nbered where I'd left	my keys when I was	waiting for the bus.
→ v	Vaiting for			_
3. H	is rude behavior	ur is too much for me	<b>2.</b>	
→ I	can't put			
		oken down. He had to	o take a bus.	
<b>→</b> J	ack,			



5.	The bag	was fe	ound 1	later.	The	robbers	put	the	money	in	it.
	$\mathcal{L}$										

•	CD1	1	•	
$\rightarrow$	The	hag	1n	
	1110	Dag	111	

### Choose the word which has stress is placed differently.

1: A. wedding	B. support	C. modern	D. custom
2: A. information	B. similarity	C. presentation	D. difference
3. A. excellent	B. flexible	C. recognize	D. automatic
4. A. application	B. electrical	C. appliance	D. equipment
5. A. Vietnamese	B. introduce	C. understand	D. recognize

### Read the passage and choose the best answers.

Visitors to Vietnam should pay attention to the following advice.

## **Socializing**

Vietnamese people like to ask questions about age, marriage, salary, etc when they meet someone for the first time. For example, they may ask, 'How old are you?', 'Are you married?', 'What do you do for a living?', 'Do you have any children?' Don't be embarrassed by these kinds of questions. This is the Vietnamese way of being friendly.

#### **Presents**

Vietnamese people always show their gratitude when receiving a gift. However, you should not be surprised if they do not open a present you had given them immediately. Opening a present in front of the gift-giver is considered to be embarrassing.

## **Compliments**

Although Vietnamese people always appreciate compliments, they are usually modest in their reactions. For example, in response to the compliment 'What a nice dress!' a Vietnamese girl may say, 'I don't think so. It's very old.'

## The elderly

Always show the elderly respect. Bowing your head slightly to an elderly person is a sign of respect. During a meal, elderly people should be served first.

1: Which questions do Vietnamese people often ask when they meet someone for the first time?



A. questions	about music	B. questi	ons about personal life			
C. questions	about weather	D. questi	D. questions about sports			
2: Who should	d be served first durin	ng a meal in Vietnam?	•			
A. the poor p	people	B. the yo	oung people			
C. the old pe	ople	D. the ric	ch people			
3: Why don't	Vietnamese people o	pen presents immedia	tely?			
A. Because t	hey feel bored with o	ppening a present.				
B. Because t	hey don't like gift-gi	vers.				
C. Because t	hey feel embarrassed	to open a present in f	Front of the gift-giver.			
D. Because t	hey don't like presen	ts.				
4: How do Vie	etnamese people reac	t to compliments?				
A. modestly	B. happil	y C. excite	dly D. sadly			
5: Which of th	ne following is NOT	true?				
A. Vietname	se people often ask '	How old are you?' wl	hen they meet someone for the firs			
time.						
B. Vietname	se people don't appre	eciate compliments.				
C. Vietname	se people always resp	pect the elderly.				
D. Vietnam	ese people ask que	stions about age, ma	arriage, salary, etc to show thei			
friendliness.						
ĐỀ SỐ 2						
Choose the w	ord whose underlin	ed part is pronoun	ced differently from that of the			
others.						
1.a. g <u>e</u> nder	b. <u>e</u> nroll	c. pr <u>e</u> ference	d. s <u>e</u> condary			
2.a. aw <u>a</u> re	b. f <u>a</u> mily	c. pl <u>a</u> net	d. m <u>a</u> rried			
3.a. <u>s</u> ue	b. <u>s</u> pend	c. <u>s</u> ure	d. pur <u>s</u> ue			
4.a. <b>e</b> qual	b. women	c. eliminate	d. <b>e</b> xample			

d. <u>a</u>ge

Choose the best option to complete the following sentences.

5.a. fem<u>a</u>le b. p<u>a</u>rent c. b<u>a</u>by



1. The picnic	because Peter has just had a traffic accident.					
a. will cancel	b. will be canceling c. will be canceled d. will have canceled					
2. The government will	soon th	e problem of inequa	ality in wages.			
A. establish	B. address	C. sue	D. abolis	sh		
3. In order to	a man's job, Brenda	had to work very h	nard.			
A. work	B. pursue	C. enroll	D. prefei	•		
4. Men and women shou	ld be given equal right	seducati	on and employ	ment.		
A. in	B. to	C. for	D. at			
5. Women's natural rol	es are ar	nd housewives.				
A. breadwinners	B. decision-mak	ers C. care-givers	D	. supporters		
6. Educated women are l	ikely to get	jobs and become r	more important	at home.		
A. well-trained	B. well-pa	id C. well-p	orepared	D. well-educated		
7. Men are decision-ma	kers and					
A. care-givers	B. bread-	winners C. troub	le-makers	D. house-keepers		
8. Men should share <b>ho</b>	usehold tasks with th	neir wives.				
A. domestic	B. oversea	C. traditional	D	. equa <mark>l</mark>		
9. There have been <b>sign</b>	nificant changes in w	omen's lives since t	the women's lil	beration movement.		
A. controlled	B. economic	C. important	D	. natural		
10. Many people applie	ed for that job and eve	entually she was cho	osen <u>in prefer</u>	ence to the others.		
A. rather than	B. other than	C. more than	D	. less than		
Choose the word or	phrase among A,B,	C or D that best	fits the blanl	k space in the		
following passage.						
	Saudi Women Re	egister to vote for t	the first time.			
Women in Saudi Arabi				in the nation's		
(1)The lat	e King Abdullah anı	nounced in Noveml	ber, 2015 that	women would		
be allowed to run for o						
At least 70 women in						
managers, Arab News						



been lifted, other Saudi laws and culture could complicate women's (4)to cast						
their votes.						
Saudi women still have to deal with limits on their freedom of movement, and since it's						
illegal for them to drive, r	many of them will ha	ave to (5)	male members of their			
family to take them to reg	ister and to vote. Ma	ale relatives who opp	ose female voting rights			
could also be a barrier.	The government also	o (6)vote	ers to have personal ID			
cards, and many Saudi wor	men do not.					
To make serious (7). (8)the male g						
(9)women fro	m obtaining a passp	ort, marrying, travel	ing, or accessing higher			
education without the appr	oval of a male guard	ian. Only then will S	audi Arabia's women be			
able to (10)to	society on an equal s	situation with men.				
1. a. life	b. history	c. campaign	d. period			
2. a. take place	b. take part	c. take care	d. take after			
3. a. When	b. because	c. However	d. While			
4. a. work	b. careers	c. efforts	d. travels			
5. a. trust	b. remain	c. base on	d. rely on			
6. a. needs	b. keeps	c. requests	d. requires			
7. a. development	b. steps	c. progress	d. movement			
8. a. cut	b .stop	c. complete	d. finish			
9. a. prevent	b. take	c. end	d. remove			
10. a. help b. contribute c. cause d. give						
Rewrite the sentence using superlative form of the adjectives given.						
1.Mount Everest is higher	than every mountain	in the world. (high)				
		•••••	••••••			

2.No ocean in the world is deeper than the Pacific.(deep)



	•••••	•••••	
3. Many people believe tha	t no sea in the world	is warmer than the R	Red Sea. (warm)
4 The Nile is larger than 6	any othon misson in the	would (long)	
4. The Nile is longer than a		_	
	••••••	•••••	
5.Russia is bigger than any	other country in the	world (big)	
on the state of th	outer country in the	world (org)	
ĐÈ SỐ 3			
Choose the word whose	underlined part is	pronounced differ	ently from that of the
others.			
1.a. bir <u><b>th</b></u>	b. o <u>th</u> er	c. you <u>th</u>	d. <u><i>th</i></u> ink
2.a. eng <u>a</u> ged	b. f <u>a</u> vourable	c. st <u>a</u> tus	d. n <u>a</u> tional
3.a. contrast	b. f <u>o</u> rce	c. f <u>o</u> rtune	d. capric <u>o</u> rn
4.a. an <u>c</u> estor	b. <b>c</b> omplicated	c. re <u>c</u> eption	d. de <u>c</u> ide
5. a. t <u>a</u> blet	b. <u>a</u> ccess	c. <u>application</u>	d. landsc <u>a</u> pe
Choose the best option to	complete the follow	ving sentences.	
1. I'll <b>do you a favour</b> if y	ou find that task too	hard.	
A. help you	B. pick you up	C. advise you	D. prevent you
2. Reducing gender	improves pr	oductivity and econo	omic growth of a nation.
a. Equality	b. inequality	c. possibility	d. rights
3. In Australia, men and v	women will be given	an equal	to contribute both at
home and in the workplace	·.		
a Luck	b. risk	c. chance	d. pay



4. Women in the United States a	are more likely to complete high school and college than
men, but there are	in high government positions.
A. a few women b. a no	umber of women c. many women d. fewer women
5. Women and men must have eq	ualto shape society and their own lives.
a. Directions	b. ways c. behaviors d. rights
6. Women do the majority of do	mestic andk, including cleaning, cooking,
and child care as well as taking ca	are of sick and elderly.
a. Paid b. unpaid	c. low-paid d. well –paid
7. Vidgis Finnbogadottir, the fou	rth President of Iceland, was the first woman in the world
the first female Head o	f state in 1980.
a. Elect b. to elected	c. to be elected d. electing
8. Gender equality	without the support of the government, organization, and
individuals.	
a. Mustn't be achieved	b. needn't be achieved
c. should not be achieved	d. cannot be achieved
9. Although progress	, we are still a long way from achieving gender equality
worldwide.	
a. Has been made	b. have been made
c. has been done	d. have been done
10. In sub- Saharan African coun	ntries, investmentsin education, skill training
and health care to form a better fu	ture for adolescent girls and their families.
a. Will be needed	b. should need
c. will not be needed	d. must need
11. People fromcu	ultures bring language skills, new ways of thinking, and
creative solutions to difficult prob	plems.
a.Diverse	b. diversity
c. diversify	d. diversification



lunar year.			
a.Stars	b. space	c. horoscope	d. cycle
13. In every culture, the	nere are basic standa	rds for social	such as personal space
distance, eye contact, a	amount of body langu	age displayed in pub	lic.
a.Relationship	b. relation	c. reaction	d. interaction
14. UN World Day fo	or Culture Diversity	for Dialogue and De	velopment on May 21st is a
chance to celebrate the	e cultural diversity of	f people around us, as	nd find out more about what
we have			
a.In common	b. as usual	c. as normal	d. alike
15. Many people belie	eve that the first pers	son who visits their l	nome on the first day of the
New Year will	their life.		
a.Effect	b. affect	c. change	d. afford
Read the passage and	l do the tasks that fo	ollow	

12. No one knows the real origins of the Chinese .....representing the cycles of the

Culture is the lens with which we evaluate everything around us; we evaluate what is proper or improper, normal or abnormal, through our culture.

If we are involved in a culture that is unlike our own, we may experience culture shock and become disoriented when we come into contact with a fundamentally different culture. People naturally use their own culture as the standard to judge other cultures. Having our own judgement could lead us to discriminate other cultural values which are different from our own because we do not understand them.

Culture diversity is important because we can increase our level of understanding about other cultures by interacting with people outside of your own culture- meaningful relationships may never develop simple due to a lack of understanding.

Learning about other cultures also helps us understand different aspects in the world, and helps remove negative stereotypes and personal biases about different groups.



In addition, culture diversity helps us recognize and respect other ways of life that are not necessary our own, so that as we interact with others we can build bridged to trust, respect, and understanding across cultures.

Culture diversity supports the idea that every person can make a unique and positive contribution to the larger society because of, rather than in spite of, their differences.

	1 ,
Imagine a place where d	iversity is recognized and respected; various cultural ideas are
acknowledged and valued,	contributions from all groups are encouraged to achieve their full
potential, and differences a	are celebrated.
Task 1: Match a word wi	th its definition, writing the answer in each blank.
1. lens	a. a wrong idea about someone or something
2. disoriented	b. something that provides you information about something
else.	
3. stereotype	c. an act of removing differences between two things.
4. Bias	d. not knowing where to go and what to do
5. Bridge	e. prejudice or unfair judgement
Task 2: Read the passage	e again then answer the questions.
1. What is the function	n of culture?
2. Why may people ex	perience culture shock?
3. Why is culture dive	rsity important?
4. What are the benefi	ts of culture diversity?
5. Which interesting io	dea does cultural diversity support?
Mark the letter A, B, C	or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that
needs correction in each	of the following questions.
1. Peter <u>plays the</u> piano <u>b</u>	
A B C	
2. Mary <u>looks more prett</u>	
	C D
3. Fetel <u>call play</u> table te	nnis <u>better more than</u> I <u>can</u> .



A	В	C	D	
4. She is the most of	cleverer in our clas	s.		
A B	C D			
5. This car is more	economical as that	one.		
A B	C D			
Rewrite the following	ng sentences, using	g the giv	ven words belo	w.
1. Madame Nguyen	Γhi Dinh/ born/ a p	easant f	amily / Ben Tre	
2. She/ help/ organi General/ Vietnam Pe	ze/ " long-haired ople's Army.	army"/	women/ and/	become/ first female Major
3. She/ a founding r South Vietnam Wom	nember/ the Nationan's Liberation As	nal Libe	eration Front/ a n.	nd/ elected/ chairwoman/ the
4. She/ awarded/ Len				
5. Girls/ working mu	ms/ more likely/ ha	ave/ a su	pervising role/	
<u>ĐỀ SỐ 4</u>		••••••	••••••	
Choose the word wl	nose stress is place	ed differ	rently from tha	t of the others.
1. A. maintain	b. perform		c. prefer	d. offer
2. A. enroll	b. happen		c. pursue	d. affect
3. a. college	b. woman		c. mistake	d. housework
4. a hunger	b. police		c. parent	d. courage
5. a. influence	b. typical		c. dependent	d. character
Choose the best opt	ion to complete th	e follow	ving sentences.	
1. Before the wedding	ng, the groom usua	ally ask	s his best friend	d to be his, and the
bride may have one of	or more			



	a.Closest man- best maid		b. good man- best maid				
	c. best man- bridesmaids		d. best man- housemaids.				
2. In	Russia, there is .	belie	ef that	unmarried	people	should avoid sitting	; at
	corner of	table becau	se they	will find dif	ficulties	finding their life par	tner
and w	vill not get married.						
	a.A-a-a	b. a-a-the		c. a- the- the	e	d. the- the- the	
3. In	Portugal, walking ba	ckwards will	bring b	oad luck, bed	cause it	pavesway	for
	devil to enter.						
	a.A-a	b. the-the		c. a- the		d. the-a	
4. Cu	ltural diversity make	es our country		by mak	ing it a	place in wh	nich
to liv	e.						
	a.Richer- most inter	resting	b. rich	er- more inte	erest		
	c. rich- more interes	sting	d. rich	est-most inte	eresting		
5. Th	ere are some things	Americans v	vould c	hange, and		thing people wo	ould
chang	ge is their education.						
	a.A big	b. the	c. a bi	gger	d. the	biggest	
6. In	our tradition, when p	people mention	n " mat	ter of betel a	and arec	a" they are talking ab	out
	issue.						
	a.Marry	b. ma	rried	c. ma	arrying	d. marriage	
7. Na	tions where there is n	nuch cultural	diversit	y can also so	metimes	s be known as a	
	a.Multicultural soci	ety	b. cult	ural uniform	ity		
	c. multi-ethnic socie	ety	d. mul	tidimensiona	al proble	em	
8. To	manystre	et vendors, th	e succe	ss of their da	ay is det	ermined by how it st	arts
and b	y their first customer						
	a.Superstition	b. superstition	ous	c. superstitie	ously	d. supernatural	
9. On	e Chinese legend ha	s it that the Ja	ake Em	peror asked	for twel	ve representatives of	the
anima	al species on Earth to	be brought to	his	kingd	om.		
	a.Heaven	b. hea	venly	c. sk	y	d. space	



10. However, another ve	ersion says that	of the 12	animals in the Chinese			
horoscope was decided th	ousands of years ag	go by Buddha, who	called for a New Year's			
meeting of animals.						
a.Order	b. position	c. place	d. plan			
Choose the word or phi	rase among A,B,C	or D that best fits	the blank space in the			
following passage.						
Cultural diversity means religions and traditions		_				
diversity throughout its le	ong history and is	currently one of the	e most culturally diverse			
countries in the world.						
The food they eat, the music they listen to, and the clothes they wear have all been						
influenced by different (3)	coming in	to Britain. Ethnic foo	od, for example, is part of			
an average British diet. C	One of Britain's fav	ourite (4)	is India curry. Britons			
have enjoyed curry for a su	urprisingly long time	e- the (5)curry w	vent on an English menu I			
1773.						
Even the English	language (6)	from the lang	guage spoken by Anglo-			
Saxons, Scandinavian	Vikings and Norn	nan French invade	ers. New words were			
(7)from the la	anguages of other im	migrants over the ye	ars.			
Valuing the diverse	e culture is all abou	t understanding and	respecting the beliefs of			
others and their (8)	of life, as we	e would expect some	eone to respect ours. It is			
about supporting individ	duals in keeping	their cultural trad	itions (9)and			
appreciating the fact that a	all these different tra	ditions will enrich E	British life both today and			
in the future.						
People from all ove	r the world have (10	)to the Br	itain and they continue to			
do so.						
1. a. range	b. limit	c. position	d. series			
2. a. earned	b. helped	c. benefited	d. got			
3 a nations	h cultures	c countries	d nonulation			



4. a. food	b. foods	c. ingredients	d. dishes			
5. a. first	b. only	c. even	d. just			
6.a. developed	b. started	c. came	d. took			
7. a. increased	b. put	c. added	d. caught			
8. a. quality	b. way	c. design	d. method			
9. a. live	b. lively	c. life	d. alive			
10. a. achieved	b. provided	c. contributed	d. given			
Rewrite the following sen	tences, using the gi	ven words below.				
1. Daughters/ working mo	others/ spend/ same t	time/ look after/ their	r children/ those/ stay-at-			
home mums.						
<ol> <li>Sons/ working mothers/ spend/more time/ do housework chores/ and/ take care/ their children.</li> <li>Margaret Thatcher/ be born/ Grantham, Lincolnshine/ 13<sup>th</sup> October, 1925/.</li> <li>She/ be elected/ Member of Parliament/ 1959/ actively work/ party leadership/.</li> <li>She/ die/ London/ 8<sup>th</sup> April, 2013/ the age of 87/.</li> </ol>						
ĐÈ SỐ <u>5</u>						
Choose the word whose stress is placed differently from that of the others.						
1. a. ritual	b. diverse	c. affect	d. belief			
2. a. personal	b. proposal	c. cultural	d. several			
3. a. superstitious	b. complicate		d. interestingl			
4. A. wedding	B. engage	C. happy	D. party			
5. A. expense	B. success	C. ritual	D. believe			
1						

Choose the best option to complete the following sentences.



1. To the Chinese, 8 is a	lucky number,	the Vietnamese b	believe 9 brings luck, and
the 1 and 8 of 18, adding	g to 9, are considered s	success.	
a.Although	b. when	c. while	d. or
2. In Netherlar	nd, singing at	dinner table means yo	ou are singing to
devil for your dinner- w	hich means bad luck.		
a.0- a- the	b. the- the-	the	
c. 0- the - the	d. the- the-	a	
3. In Spain, it is believed	d bad luck to enter	room with your	r left foot.
a.0	b. a	c. an	d. the
4. Cultural diversity ma	kes the United States	ainteresting p	place in which to live for
all of its inhabitants.			
a.Better	b. very mor	e c. so more	d. much more
5. Today, Australia is or	ne ofdiver	rse countries in the wo	orld.
a.Most cultural	b. the most	cultural	
c. the more cultur	rally d. the most	culturally	
6. There is a wedding	for all the gu	uests after the wedding	g ceremony.
A. proposal	B. reception	C. anniversary	D. celebration
7. Ais the p	person who keeps the	bride calm, help her i	ready and looks after her
dress.			
A. groom	B. bridegro	om	
C. bridesmaid	D. groomsn	nan	
8. As a country wi	th many mysteries	and legends, Vietr	nam has kept various
beliefs about o	laily activities.		
A. superstition	B. superstitious		
C. superstitive	D. superstitiously		
9. I see a lot of	between Vietnar	mese and British cultur	res.
A. similar B. s	similarly C. si	milarity D. sin	nilarities
10. Jack and Rose need	the of their	r parents before holdir	ng a wedding ceremony.



A. approve

B. approving

C. approval

D. approvable

## Read the passage and do these following tasks.

While you may not think it at first, there are numerous cultural difference between the US and the UK that you will likely encounter.

In general, Americans are much more open than Britons. Friends and even acquaintances discuss personal thoughts and opinions that might seem private in the UK. Do not feel embarrassed if an American asks you a seemingly private question. He or she is most likely sincerely curious about your thoughts and feelings and is assuming you would like to share them.

You may learn more about your American friends than you wanted to know, or you may hear more childhood stories than you can care to listen to. Americans will be interested in your experiences and background as well since your upbringing may differ greatly from theirs. In addition to more frequent discussion about their personal lives, there is often a greater display of photographs, and posters in dorm rooms or office spaces.

The sense of humour differs from side of the Atlantic to the other. Americans tend to be less dry or sarcastic. Some Americans may feel offended if they do not understand your humour, but after a brief explanation they will be laughing along with you.

Americans tend to believe that individuals control their circumstances by how much they work. This work ethnic is reflected in American attitudes towards academics. Don't be surprised if you meet students who spend a vast majority of their free time studying in the library.

Americans also tend to care much more for punctuality than their UK counterparts. Everything from classes to a lunch date is expected to start right on time. Along with punctuality, most Americans move at a faster pace than that in the UK. For example, dinners at a restaurant, even a sit-down restaurant, can be finished in under a half-hour. Additionally, you will not have to ask for the bill. It will be brought to you as soon as it is clear to your waiter or waitress that you are finished ordering more items.

1. Americans are more willing to share private matters with you because......



- a. they would like to ask private questions about others.
- b. they are more open and more curious about things about them.
- c. they try to be more open than Britons in life.
- d. they assume you would like to share everything with them.
- 2. One of the reasons why Americans are interested in your experiences and background is that ...........
- a. they would like to tell their childhood stories more than you care to listen to
- b. they would like to show you their photographs, and posters.
- c. they would like to know about a different upbringing than theirs.
- d. they would like to talk more about their personal lives than anything else.
- 3. The Americans attitudes toward work or study are that.....
- a. they spend their free time studying anywhere.
- b. individuals should control their behaviors and free time.
- c. they move at a faster pace than in the UK.
- d. they attach more importance to the load of work.
- 4. All of the following about Americans are right EXCEPT .....
- a. most Americans walk faster than those in the UK.
- b. they tend to be more punctual than Britons.
- c. their sense of humour is different from than that of Britons.
- d. they'll be laughing with you if they understand your humour.
- 5. When you come to a restaurant in America, .....
- a. you have to finish dinner in less than half an hour and ask for the bill.
- b. the waiter may bring the bill to you just when you finish ordering dishes.
- c. you should care much more for punctuality than in Britain.
- d. you should show the waiter that you finish ordering in under a half-hour.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

1. Your computer works fast than mine.



A	В	C	D			
2. The problem <u>seems</u> to be <u>more</u> serious <u>that</u> we <u>thought</u> .						
	A	В		C	D	
3. <u>His</u> father and he	can r	un <u>so</u> fa	st <u>as</u> I o	do.		
A E	3	C	D			
4. This machine is	not <u>so</u>	modern_	<u>than</u> tl	nat <u>one</u> .		
A	В		C	D		
5. <u>.This film</u> is <u>mor</u>	e inter	esting th	ne <u>one</u>	we saw	last week.	•
A	В		C		D	
ĐỀ SỐ 6						
Choose the word v	vhich	has diff	erence	e stress	pattern	
1. A. influence	B. lit	terate		C. con	venient	D. stimulating
2. A. disappointed	nted B. communicate C. advantage			C. adv	antage	D. ambitious
3. A. affect	affect B. woman C. approve D. depend					
4. A. asleep	B. custom C. culture D. manner					
5. A. knowledge	dge B. married			C. bric	lesmaid	D. exchange
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that						
needs correction in each of the following questions.						
1. <u>Lots of people</u> believe that when they <u>set out for</u> an important occasion, they should avoid						
cross the path of a woman.						
2. Patience is an invaluable character of one person which lays important role in his/her						
success.						
3. Superstitions have	e exit	<u>ed</u> in all	humai	n <u>societi</u>	es through	hout history.
4. <u>During</u> the Vietnamese New Year, many people believe that the first person who visits						

5. Thanks for globalization, we can export more products to other countries.

during the Tet holiday.

6. (A)  $\underline{\text{Working}}$  mothers help (B)  $\underline{\text{their}}$  husband (C)  $\underline{\text{satisfying}}$  their children's (D)  $\underline{\text{needs}}$ .

their home on the first day of the New Year will affect on the family if they work hard



7. (A) Some people think that there (B) is still gender (C) discriminate (D) in our country.

#### Choose the best option to complete the sentences. 1. The team paid a \_\_\_\_\_ price for its lack of preparation. B. light C. dirty D. expensive A. heavy 2. Health is \_\_\_\_\_ than money. A. the important B. most important C. more important D. importanter 3. In order to a man's job, Brenda had to work very hard. A. pursue B. work C. enroll D. prefer 4. We \_\_\_\_\_stop when traffic lights are red. B. should A. might C. must D. can 5. Gender discrimination should be \_\_\_\_\_\_ so that everyone has equal opportunities in education. B. eliminate C. elimination A. eliminated D. eliminating 6. Superstitions still\_\_\_\_\_ an important part of life for many people in Vietnam. B. take C. play A. do D. give 7. We had dinner in \_\_\_\_\_ most expensive restaurant in town. B. x C. the A. an D. a 8. My cousin's \_\_\_\_\_ is next Sunday. A. marriage B. wedding C. tradition D. assignment 9. There is a wedding \_\_\_\_\_ for all guests after the wedding ceremony. A. reception B. engagement C. proposal D. ring 10. The \_\_\_\_\_ can have as many bridesmaids as she wants. C. couple A. bride B. husband D. groom Read the following passage and choose the best answer. It's always thought that women are the (1) class in citizen, and men are the first. There is not a real equality of opportunity for men and women. Years ago, people were living in a man- dominated society. Women had (2)\_\_\_\_\_ their husbands and fathers

absolutely. Women's place was in the kitchen and women's work was housework. In many



places, women were not even allowed to go to school. Women had no rights, even the right							
to c	to choose a husband for themselves. Men usually occupied high positions in society so they						
thou	ight they were more	intelligent and impor	tant (3) w	omen. Men considered			
wor	nen their property. So	ometimes, women wer	re mistreated by their	husbands and suffered			
this	as a fate. Many paren	ts did not even want to	have female children	1.			
	Thanks (4)	_ the women's libe	eration movement, w	vomen have nowadays			
prov	ved that they are equa	l to men on every asp	ect. An average wom	an has weaker muscles			
than	an average man but	she may be as intelli	gent as him. Women	can do everything that			
men	can and women can	do one thing that no m	en can; they (5)	children.			
1:	A. twice	B. two	C. second	D. double			
2:	A. to obeying	B. obey	C. obeying	D. to obey			
3:	A. than	B. as	C. same	D. then			
4:	A. to	B. for	C. of	D. with			
5:	A. produce	B. eliminate	C. prevent	D. pursue			
Rewrite the sentences with suggested words.							
1: Smoking is not allowed in the hospital.							
→ We							
2: Most of the students can answer this question.							
→This question							
3: Somebody will clean the room later.							
→The room							
4:There is no better teacher in this school than Mrs. Jackson.							
	→Mrs. Jackson is						